
 

NOTICE OF HYBRID HEARING 

April 27, 2022 

10:00 A.M., Zoom/ 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

  

TO: Members, Committee on Small Business  

FROM: Nydia Velázquez, Chairwoman  

DATE: Wednesday, April 20, 2022 

______________________________________________________________________________  

The Committee on Small Business will hold a hybrid hearing titled: “Small Business 

Administration’s FY 2023 Budget.” The hearing is scheduled to begin at 10:00 A.M. on 

Wednesday, April 27, 2022 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building. Participating 

members can also join remotely via Zoom.  

 

The Administration’s Fiscal Year 2023 (FY 2023) budget request for the Small Business 

Administration (SBA) is $1.06 billion for the agency, an increase of $26 million from FY 2022 

enacted levels. Members will have an opportunity to hear directly from Administrator Guzman 

about the priorities for the agency and discuss specific funding requests for FY 2023. Additionally, 

the Committee will discuss the ongoing agency efforts related to the pandemic programs. 

 

A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, April 25, 2022 through Zoom.  

 

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Ellen Harrington, Deputy Staff Director for 

the Committee. 

 


